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Version 201 Update 

Effective May 22, 2013, all 1100X and 1100XH Wireless Receivers are being manufactured as Version 201 

(3/6/13) software. The updated software will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is 

estimated to occur June 14, 2013. 

 

Improvements 

Internal engineering improvements have been made to the wireless receiver software.  Receiver 

operation was not affected by these changes and there is no need to update a wireless receiver.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


